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Hi Ali,
 
Thank you for your emails. I can confirm that TRCA is involved in the review of the
development applications associated with Block 27, including technical reviews, site
visits, and providing review comments directly to the City of Vaughan. We have an
interest in the Block 27 Block Plan/MESP and have been providing comments related to
our natural hazard management role in accordance with the Conservation Authorities
Act, ensuring decisions under the Planning Act are consistent with natural hazard policies
of the Provincial Policy Statement (PPS), and in accordance with the applicable tests of
Ontario Regulation 41/24.  
 
If you have any concerns/comments regarding the proposed development as a neighbour
in the surrounding area, I recommend signing up for the Committee of the Whole
scheduled May 7, 2024, or providing written comments to the City. You can find the
relevant information via the pdf file you provided me.
 
Regards,
 
Joshua Lacaria, MES (Pl)
Planner 
Development Planning and Permits | Development and Engineering Services
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA)

T: (437) 880 2347
E: joshua.lacaria@trca.ca 
A: 101 Exchange Avenue, Vaughan, ON, L4K 5R6 | trca.ca
 
 
 

From: Ali Momeni  
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 3:32 PM
To: Joshua Lacaria <Joshua.Lacaria@trca.ca>
Subject: Re: Block 27 - Keele Street and Kirby Road, Vaughan
 
EXTERNAL SENDER
 
On Mon, Apr 22, 2024, 3:30 p.m. Ali Momeni wrote:

 
On Mon, Apr 22, 2024, 3:10 p.m. Joshua Lacaria <Joshua.Lacaria@trca.ca> wrote:

Hi Ali,
 
Please forward me the information you have for my review.
 
Regards,
 
Joshua Lacaria, MES (Pl)
Planner 
Development Planning and Permits | Development and Engineering Services



Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA)

T: (437) 880 2347
E: joshua.lacaria@trca.ca 
A: 101 Exchange Avenue, Vaughan, ON, L4K 5R6 | trca.ca
 
 
 










